
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Notice 
 

Park and Recreation Commission 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the regular monthly meeting of the Park and Recreation 
Commission scheduled for Thursday, February 1,2024, has been RESCHEDULED.  The Park 
and Recreation Commission will meet on Thursday February 8,2024, at 4:00 pm at the Brillion 
Community Center. 
 
Notice is given under my hand on this  
the 22nd day of January 2024. 
 
 

                                                                                                      Ann M. Marx 
Park, Recreation & Aquatics Director  


